
Dear Legislators, 

I am writing in regards to four bills being presented this week. The first three are HB 2738, 

HB3304, and HB2198. These bills deal with changes in the way precinct committee clerks are 

elected or removed. It looks to me like the power of the people is being removed and that your 

time could be better spent on other problems. 

The last one, HB3077 would ask for the removal of the Electoral College in the voting process 

for U.S. President. The founders found good reason to include the Electoral College and I think it 

should stay that way. This bill needs to be dropped from consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Dunham 
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